Grove Convention and Tourism

Completion phase 1 of Azalea Bushes Grant

Thursday Oct. 12th, 2023, at 1pm

Lendonwood Gardens

Grove, OK

Members of the Grove Convention and Tourism Bureau (CTB) have been invited to attend the completion of phase 1 of the Azalea Garden located at Lendonwood Gardens. This meeting will show the progress and completion of the phase 1 planting and walking path of the Azalea Gardens. A quorum is not required, no official business will be discussed, and no action will be taken by the CTB board.

- A. Agenda Items
- 1. Walk through presentation of the Gardens.

Posted by Brent Malone, CTB Director at 8am on Friday Oct. 6th, 2023, at City Hall and on the city's website. www.cityofgroveok.gov